Minutes MMDA Annual Meeting 2013
May 3rd, 2013
Kansas City, Missouri
President’s Report:

President Tony Norelli MD welcomed all the attendees to this years meeting and thanked Dr. Stout and the staff at CRL for hosting this year’s annual conference and meeting.
Dr. Norelli also thanked our numerous contributing sponsors; APPS, CRL, ExamOne, Hannover Re Life, Heritage Labs, Munich Re, Northwestern Mutual Life and Swiss Re. It was acknowledge that without such generous sponsorship, organizations like MMDA would struggle to provide the quality services and educational opportunities that they consistently do. 
Minutes of the 2012 annual meeting were distributed and approved as submitted.

Secretary-Treasurer’s report: 

Presented by Jeff Grubbe MD:
2013 Membership update:

	Year
	Number of paid memberships

	2011
	31

	2012
	43

	2013
	30


2013 Annual Meeting attendance:

	Year
	Number of registrations

	2012
	55

	2013
	40


CME hours will be a maximum of 7.5 as it was the previous year and certification will be thru Smith-Bucklin. 
2013 Annual Financial update:

	Checking Account (xxx2556)

	04/23/2013
	$58,880 (before conference)

	12/31/2012
	$50,114

	12/31/2011
	$46,342

	12/31/2010
	$41,749


Savings Certificate (xxx4364)
$15,098

Interest in 2012 was $442


Renewable 6/2015

Current total assets:


$73,979
New Business:

A summary of ideas and suggestions from the MMDA Leadership Summit that took place on March 10th was distributed to members in attendance which helped spur further discussions:

There was a strong consensus that CME credits should continue to be offered for the annual scientific conference. 
Discussion took place regarding membership dues and several options were explored including lowering the amount for new comers to the industry and lowering dues for general membership with additional fees for attending the annual conference. No decision was made on this and it was left to the Executive Board to further explore possibilities. Members were asked to encourage their new associates to join and support MMDA.
Nominations were solicited for candidates to serve on the MMDA Executive Board but none were offered at this time. Dr. Norelli encouraged members and attendees to contact himself &/and Dr. Grubbe with names of potential candidates so that they could follow up on potential candidates.
Further discussions around the format, location and topics for future meetings and conferences took place. There was support to continue the current format of a one day scientific conference in the spring with suggestions to try to focus on locations generally within the midwest that have relatively easy access and to continue to use speakers from both inside the industry as well the clinical/ academic settings. It was acknowledged that the meeting location is often dictated by the location of the hosting company. Support was also voiced for continuing to have time provided for open discussions, such as the “Speaker’s Corner” as was initiated this year.
Dr. Grubbe reported that Allstate had agreed to host the annual conference and meeting in the Chicago area in 2014. The hope was also to secure firm commitments from additional sponsors to host in 2015 and 2016. Discussions are ongoing with several companies to possibly host in the Twin Cities, St. Louis or Atlanta areas.
Dr. Norelli was thanked and presented with a commemorative plague by Dr. Grubbe for his exemplary service as President of MMDA. Dr. Grubbe given the gavel and assumed the duties as President for 2013-2014.

The meeting was then adjourned. 
Respectfully submitted,
Jeffery Grubbe, MD FACP

Secretary-Treasurer 
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